
 
 

NOTICE 
 

The Special City Council Safety Services & Licenses 

Committee meeting scheduled for Monday, 

September 28, 2020 has been cancelled in observance 

of Yom Kippur and all matters scheduled for hearing 

on September 28, 2020 will be heard at the October 5, 

2020 regular scheduled meeting. 
 

Christopher G. Paplauskas, Chair                                                      


